
 
 

 

 

 

ASX Announcement 
 

DATE: 03.03.2014 

 
TRINITY CONFIRMS PROFIT AS A RESULT OF AUSTRALIAN FINANCIAL REVIEW ARTICLE 
 
Trinity Limited (ASX: TCQ) confirms that Trinity Group’s profit for the half year ended 31 December 2013 was 
$20,148, as announced to the ASX on Friday, 28 February 2014. 
 
An article in today’s Australian Financial Review incorrectly reports that Trinity Group’s profit for the half year 
was $20.15 million. 
 
Full details of Trinity Group’s half year results can be found in Trinity Group’s Half Year Financial Report, ASX 
announcement and Half Year Results presentation as lodged with the ASX on Friday, 28 February 2014. 
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For further information, contact:          
 
Chris Morton 
Deputy Chairman / CEO 
 
T    +61 7 3370 4800 
   
 

 
 

Level 1, 88 Creek Street, GPO Box 5083 Brisbane QLD 4001 Australia 
P: (07) 3370 4800   F: (07) 3041 6125   ABN 11 110 831 288   AFSL No. 33 86 88 

More information on Trinity can be found on our website www.trinity.com.au 

 

http://www.trinity.com.au/

